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Preface

It is our great pleasure and honor to publish this brochure on “CANCER STATISTICS IN JAPAN 2012”.
On this occasion, we would like to acknowledge every effort made by distinguished members of the “CANCER
STATISTICS IN JAPAN 2012 Editorial Board for their cooperation.

The Foundation for Promotion of Cancer Research (FPCR) has been publishing biennial reports on
“CANCER STATISTICS IN JAPAN” since 1974, and these documents have been widely acclaimed as very
useful statistics texts. The sequential publications have demonstrated dynamic changes in cancer trends over
time, illustrating the importance of a high-standard monitoring system to provide the evidence base for cancer
control programs.

'The Basic plan to Promote Cancer Control Programs based on the Cancer Control Act was launched in June
2007, was revised in June 2012. It covers 5 fiscal years from 2012 to 2016. It defines the basic concept of cancer
control and aims to promote comprehensive and well-planed cancer control in Japan. It also provides a model
for developing the Prefectural Plan to Promote Cancer Control.

“CANCER STATISTICS IN JAPAN” is being published annually in order to meet the increasing demand
for up-to-date cancer statistics since 2007. In the present edition we have also introduced more short
explanatory messages, inserted at important points. We hope that many people will use the added information

to good effect, so that it accelerates development of effective cancer control policies.

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to "CANCER STATISTICS IN JAPAN 2012" Editorial
Board Members.

December 2012
Chairman, Board of Directors
Shozo Takayama, M.D.



